

BAYONNE PUBLIC SCHOOLS Office of the Superintendent 669 AVENUE A BAYONNE, NEW JERSEY 07002

Tel. (201) 858-5817 Fax. (201)858-6289

September 22, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to you and your children as we begin the 2021-2022 school year! It has been so exciting to welcome students back in our classrooms, seeing the joy on their faces as they all could finally return to their teachers and classmates. This is a very special time, and we are doing everything possible to make sure everyone in our schools remains safe and healthy.

With safety in mind, next week's *Back to School Night* at all schools: Bayonne High School on September 30th and community schools on September 28th will be virtual. You will be receiving information from your principals containing a link to join. Due to being virtual, last year's *Back to School Night* had the highest attendance to date and I am sure this year will also be a success.

If you need to speak with a special teacher, CST member, or an administrator, please contact your school in advance so that may be arranged. If you have any questions regarding COVID, please note that we now have a COVID Tab on our homepage where you can view daily numbers by school.

Best of luck and be safe!

Yours truly,

John J. Niesz Superintendent